
 

 

 

  

  

 

Upcoming Dates 

Tuesday 10th January 
Child Measurement Pro-
gramme 
 

W/C 6th February 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
 

Tuesday 7th February 
Safer Internet Day 
 
 

School Events 
 

Tuesday 17th January 
Year 3 Activity Afternoon 
 

Monday 30th January  
Year 5 Soke Table Tennis  
 

Friday 3rd February 
NSPCC Numbers Day Dress Up 
 
 

School Trips 
 

Thursday 12th January 
Year 3 trip to National Justice 
Museum 
 

Wednesday 11th January  
Reception, Hub children  & KS1 
Dinosaur Experience 

A note from Miss Lawson 

Welcome back to the Spring term. I hope you all had a lovely break over 
Christmas and that you are looking forward to the year ahead. 

The children have come back to school and it has been lovely to visit class-
rooms and see how eager the children are to get back to their learning. Our 
aim is to ensure that all children make as much progress as they possibly can 
whilst maintaining a broad and balanced curriculum. Your children will study 
a range of subjects this term, details of which can be found on our website 
under your child’s year group. Please take a look at these as it will help you in 
your discussions at home when asking what they have done at school. 

Attendance continues to be a priority as the better the attendance, the great-
er progress your child will make. We are very aware that there are a number 
of illnesses that are circulating at this current time and would advise the fol-
lowing: 

1. Stay at home if you are unwell and have a fever – you could be infect-
ed by a seasonal virus. 

2. Practice good personal hygiene, i.e. regular handwashing. 

3. Practice good respiratory hygiene, i.e. catch-it, bin-it, and kill-it. 

4. Get vaccinated if eligible. 

5. Children infected with scarlet fever must stay at home for at least 24-
hours after the start of antibiotic treatment.  Siblings can continue to 
attend their settings if they are well and do not have any symptoms 
such as sore throats, fever, chills, and muscle aches. 

If you are unsure about whether your child can attend school, please contact 
the school office. 
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School Uniform 

May I take this opportunity to remind you about our school uni-
form policy. 

School uniform must be worn at all times. This comprises of: 

Grey/ black skirt or trousers, white polo shirt, Red and White 

Dress, Red Jumper or Cardigan and Black School Shoes. 

Please can you ensure all uniform is labelled to ensure that any-

thing that is lost is returned to it’s rightful owner. 

Please can I remind you that heeled shoes or boots are not to be 

worn.  

Jewellery and Make Up 

A small pair of earring studs are allowed to be worn, as 

is a watch. For health and safety reasons, no other jew-

ellery is allowed to be worn which includes hooped 

earrings. 

PE 

Can you please ensure that your child has the following 

for PE days: 

White T-shirt with black bottoms, to be either full 

length or shorts. Please also provide trainers for outside 

sports. In the winter months a tracksuit top is also re-

quired.  


